
Parents’ Right to Know  

Under ESEA any school receiving Title I funds must notify parents that they may request information 

regarding the professional qualifications of the student’s classroom teachers and paraprofessionals.  As of 

September 2016, the teachers and paraprofessionals assigned to Rippleside Elementary School meet the 

Federal and State Standards for licensing criteria. 

If you would like this information, please submit a written request to: 

Shari Nordean 
Federal Program’s Coordinator 
Rippleside Elementary 
225 2nd Ave. SW 
Aitkin, MN  56431 
 

 


